
RE: CC-2022 - Rodney Cemetery - CM-00506 - Rodney, Ontario - Adjacent Properties 

Ray Parrill <ray.porrill@thebao.ca> 
Mon 2022-08-08 3:01 PM 

To: Bill Denning <bill@dennings.ca> 
Cc: Martin Joldersma <martinjoldersmalawoffice@yahoo.ca>;Daniel McKillop <danmckillop2012@hotmail.ca> 
Hi, Bill. 

I remember the conversation. 

My research confirmed the original cemetery was registered with the Cemeteries Unit in 1993. Additional land was purchased on speculation to be 
added to the cemetery at a later date but there is no record that this additional land was ever officially attached or registered with the Bereavement 
Authority of Ontario. My research shows no consent to increase the capacity of the cemetery was ever issued. 

This land was never registered or used as cemetery land. No closure is required. 

Best Regards, 
Ray Porrill I licensing Officer 
Bereavement Authority of Ontario I 100 Sheppard Av. East, Suite 505 !Toronto, Ontario, M2N 6N5 
T: 647.933.6463 I F: 647-748-2645 
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This message may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the addressee or authorized to receive this for the addressee, you must not use, copy, disclose, or take any 

action based on this message or any information herein. I f  you have received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by reply email and delete this message. Thank you 

for your cooperation. 

From: Bill Denning <bill@dennings.ca> 
Sent: Monday, August 8, 2022 9:41 AM 
To: Ray Perrill <ray.porrill@thebao.ca> 
Cc: Martin Joldersma <martinjoldersmalawoffice@yahoo.ca>; Daniel McKillop <danmcki11op2012@hotmail.ca> 
Subject: Fw: CC-2022 - Rodney Cemetery- CM-00506 - Rodney, Ontario - Adjacent Properties 

Hi Ray! 

I trust you are doing well! 

Regarding the below correspondence, I was hoping to get your take on this. 

In summary: 
Rodney Cemetery purchased adjacent 7 acres in 2007. Parcel remained separate tax roll number and taxes have been paid on this parcel.

We have completed a needs assessment and determined that the over 2 acres o f  vacant land w e  possess (separate from 7 acres) meets the 
needs o f  the community for many generations. 

I believe what I require to move forward with this land sale is a statement from the Bereavement Authority o f  Ontario that this land sale 
does not constitute a "cemetery closure" as the land was  never used as cemetery, only owned by cemetery. 

I welcome your thoughts! 

Bill 

Bill Denning 
Funeral Director 
.bill@denning.ca 
www.denning.ca 

Appendix Three 


